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NASSA TENNIS OPEN GALA DAY
Last Friday, 11 Senior students represented the College at the annual NASSA Tennis Gala
Day, held at Wests Tennis Club in Leumeah.

It was a beautiful sunny day with perfect playing conditions, and all our students did a great job
playing with good sportsmanship along with strong team support.

The boys team progressed through to the semi-finals and finished in 4th Place in a nail-biting
finish against Wollondilly Anglican College.

Well done to all the students who competed in the event, it was a great day of tennis!
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